
 

 

 

 

SAPC e-Note: Notice of submission deadline for outstanding 2020 CPD 

entries 

  

Dear Pharmacist, 
  
Please find the attached letter regarding the deadline for submission of the outstanding 2020 Continuing 
Professional Development (CPD) entries. You are required to submit the outstanding 2020 CPD entries 
by 31 May 2022. The implications of failing to submit your outstanding 2020 CPD entries by 31 May 2022 
are stated in the letter.  
 
You are required to attend a compulsory webinar to be held on Tuesday, 24 May 2022, the details of 
which have already been provided in the email inviting you to attend the webinar, sent to you on Friday 20 
May 2022.  
 
For more information, kindly contact the CPD and Registration Department at 
PharmacistCPD@sapc.za.org 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
VM Tlala 
Registrar/CEO 
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